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October 11, 2013 

 

Bee Vue 

21301 Furman St. NE 

Wyoming, MN 55092-9626 

 

Re;  397 Case Ave., Saint Paul, MN 

 

 

Dear Mr. Vue; 

 

 

A Fire Certificate of Occupancy was recently issued to the property located at  

397 Case Avenue in Saint Paul. 

 

Further review of this property based upon an evaluation of the inspection process, recent property 

complaints, and on site visits, reveal significant non-compliance with Fire Certificate of Occupancy 

requirements.. 

 

It is therefore necessary to revoke the Fire Certificate of Occupancy on this property and to schedule an 

immediate inspection, pursuant to Saint Paul Legislative Code sections 40.06 (a) (1) and 40.06 (a) (4) 

 

You will be provided an appointment, date and time for the required inspection via separate mail. 

 

Should you have questions about this process, please contact Fire Safety Inspection Supervisor  

Leanna Shaff  at 651- 266-8980. 

 

 

 

 

Phillip Owens, CFI, CFPS 

Assistant Fire Marshal / Division Chief 

Fire Safety Inspection Division 
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